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Lloyd McDonald 

Lloyd is a kind-hearted grade 5 student who faces many daily challenges in 
the regular classroom setting due to a history of trauma in his early years. 
As a result, he has been receiving assistance from an FASD support worker 
through Haldimand Norfolk Reach. He would like to attend an alternative 
education program at an outdoor educational facility called “River Road 
Nature School”. He will be attending this facility one day per week during the 
entire 2024-25 school year, which will help him gain the strategies needed 
to be successful at school. It will also allow him to have the movement 
needed while learning which is something he will benefit from greatly.  Lloyd 
has a deep interest in the outdoors and this outdoor learning would help him 
in a variety of areas including problem-solving and critical thinking in a 
hands-on outdoor environment.  

 


